
Alumni Weekend, June 26-29, 2025  

Welcome back class of 2020! 

 

Dear (Salutation),  

What a journey the last five years have been. From hastily leaving your college home, to 

lock down, social distancing, and masking. Then, trying to transition to life as an adult in 

an ever-changing landscape with virtual meetings, working remotely and a complete 

shuffle of life as we knew it. Remember arriving at Lewis & Clark in the innocent pre-

COVID days?  

We hope that you will join us to return to peaceful times on campus for Alumni 

Weekend, June 26-29, 2025. We have a special ceremony planned just for 2020 grads on 

Friday, June 27th at the Young Alumni Social. We hope you can join us.  

Choosing Lewis & Clark was an initial step in choosing your destinies and identities; this 

summer will offer the opportunity to rediscover what brought you to L&C in the first 

place. Come back to campus in June to gather with people with whom you have a shared 

history.  

Make sure to visit the Alumni Weekend website and click on the Class of 2020 website to 

get all the details.  

If you received this letter by snail mail, it means that L&C does not have your email 

address. Please send it to alumni@lclark.edu. Most Alumni Weekend information is sent 

electronically, and we don’t want you to be left out! If you have any questions or would 

like more information, please contact the Alumni and Parent Engagement office at 

alumni@lclark.edu.  

We hope you’ll join us to reconnect with the Lewis & Clark community. We look 

forward to seeing you in June! 

The Alumni Weekend 2025 Planning Team 

 

 
 

 

go.lclark.edu/college/reunions
https://college.lclark.edu/offices/alumni/reunions/2020/

